
Mogwase Clinic
Closed from 29 August 2025

Mogwase Clinic will be closed from 
tomorrow, 29 August until further notice. 
This is due to the lack of electricity 
supply from Eskom. 

Members who need medical assistance 
during this time, should go to Sun 
Village or Moruleng Clinics.

We apologise for any inconvenience 
caused and we thank you for your 
patience!
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